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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES – REGULAR MEETING – July 21, 2011
The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, July 21, 2011. Principal Bill Dennison called the meeting to order.  Those present were:  James Beard, Michelle Buehler, Bill Dennison, Darryl Murray, Tony Garrison, Angela Cannon, Shelly Hendricks, Mary Parker, and Cheryl Freeman.  Those absent were:  David Fredricks, Etta Cornett, and Lynne Dewey.
ORDER # 12-001 - ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Tony Garrison to adopt the agenda for the July regular meeting.

ORDER # 12-002- APPROVAL OF THE JUNE MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Tony Garrison and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the minutes of the June regular meeting with the following amendment: 10 teachers that attended the model schools conference will use the buddy system to pair up with peers. An informational session will be held at The Trojan Academy PD.
ORDER # 12-003 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The council members received a copy of the June financial reports, and the bingo report. The instructional funds report was not available. The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by James Beard to approve the June financial and bingo reports.  

ORDER # 12-004 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion  was made by James Beard and seconded by Tony Garrison to approve the personnel recommendations  for the month of July 2011.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – No visitors were present at the July meeting.
ORDER # 12-005 - APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE JUNE MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Angela Cannon and seconded by Mary Parker to approve the second reading of the minutes of the June regular meeting.

CURRICULUM UPDATE – Mr. Dennison briefly reported on Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment items:
· Council members received a copy of the MAP report. Mr. Dennison explained that North Hardin made gains and is showing growth. Middle school results were also discussed.

· Pacing guides aligning core content with Carneige Learning were discussed. Department chairs will be attending training at GRECC.

· End of course exams and semester exams were discussed. More information on exams to follow.
· SBDM policies and bylaws need to be revamped. Mr. Dennison will form a committee to work on re-writing the policies and bylaws.

CSIP IMPLEMENTATION AND IMPACT CHECK-Mrs. Shelly Hendricks shared copies of the CSIP Implementation and Impact Check results with the council members, and provided a brief explanation.
INFORMATION ITEMS:

· The Radcliff Summer Blast was a success with several North Hardin groups participating. Megan Covington was crowned Miss Radcliff.

· Lydia Gumm received 2nd place in Ladies Amateur State Golf Tournament.
· Derrick Nelski qualified for Pro Am Golf

UPDATE ON SBDM TRAINING:

· Mr. Dennison reminded council members to attend SBDM training. New members are required to attend 6 hours, and returning members are required to attend 3 hours training. Council members should submit their SBDM training certificates to Ms. Phillips.

NEW BUSINESS:
· Council members voted on dates and times to hold SBDM meetings. The council will meet on the 2nd Thursday of each month at 5:00 pm. Next meeting will be held on August 11, 2011.
ORDER # 12-006 -ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Mary Parker to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Bill Dennison, Principal, Chairman

